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PUBLIC NOTICE
11000 North (500 North Richmond) Road Closure Extended

11000 North (500 North) will be closed to through traffic from Cherry Ridge Lane to 2000 East daily from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM
from Monday, April 28, 2025 to approximately Friday, May 23, 2025. Access will be maintained for residents who live along
this stretch of roadway. This closure may be extended as necessary.

The contractor for Cache County and Richmond City is currently undertaking a reconstruction project on 11000 North (500
North). Temporary daily closures of the road are necessary to facilitate reconstruction of the roadway.

If you have any questions as to how this closure will affect you, please feel free to reach out to the Cache County Public
Works Department at 435-755-1658.
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Date: 4/25/2025




